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February 17, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
As shared last week, the district will send two COVID test kits home with each student tomorrow, 
Friday, February 18. The governor has directed districts to distribute these test kits. Please check your 
student’s backpacks or check with your student for the test kits.   
  
The state encourages families to test their students at the end of the February break and again during the 
week they return to school. However, testing of students by parents is not mandatory. The Governor is 
asking that families assist with this testing effort to help control the spread of the COVID virus.  
  
If you have questions, please contact your school office. The Governor’s Office can be reached at 
https://www.governor.ny.gov/content/governor-contact-form or 518-474- 8390. Thank you.  

  
  
 
 
Sincerely, 

Dr. Thomas J. Douglas 
Superintendent of Schools 
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